
 

 

 
WARWICKSHIRE WASTE PARTNERSHIP 

The Warwickshire Waste Partnership will meet at the SHIRE HALL, WARWICK 

on TUESDAY the 27h September 2011 at 2:00pm 
 
 

AGENDA 
 
1. Apologies  
 
2. Disclosures of personal and prejudicial interests 
 
3. Minutes of the meeting held on 16 June 2011 
 
4. Chair’s Announcements 
 
5. 2010/11 Waste Statistics – update on the provisional statistics 
 
6. 2011/12 Q1 Waste Data and Business Plan – update 

Report to follow 
 
7. Waste Initiatives – update from each authority 
 
8. Government Waste Review – summary of the key findings 
 
9. Household Waste Recycling Centres (HWRCs) – presentation on the 

consultation and transfer of HWRCs in-house 
 
10. Future Waste Disposal – verbal feedback on the findings of the Residual 

Waste Task & Finish Group 
 
11. Agenda item suggestions for next meeting 
 
12. Confirmation of future meeting dates (Tuesdays, 2:00pm, Shire Hall) 

• 6 December 2011 
• 6 March 2012 

 
13. Any urgent items 

 
JIM GRAHAM 
Secretary of the Partnership 
Shire Hall 
Warwick 



 

 

Membership of the Warwickshire Waste Partnership 
 

North Warwickshire Borough Council  
Councillor Hayden Phillips (Councillor Ann Lewis - substitute)  
Nuneaton and Bedworth Borough Council 
Councillor Bill Sheppard (Substitute - none) 
Rugby Borough Council 
Councillor Dr. Mark Williams (Councillor Carolyn Robbins - substitute) 
Stratford-on-Avon District Council 
Councillor Mike Brain (Substitute - none) 
Warwick District Council  
Councillor Dave Shilton (Councillor Norman Vincett - substitute)  
Warwickshire County Council  
Councillors Jeff Clarke, Alan Cockburn (Chair), Michael Doody, Ray Sweet and 
John Whitehouse 

 
General enquiries on these agenda papers should be made to:  

Richard Maybey, Resources Group, Warwickshire County Council 
Shire Hall, Warwick CV34 4RR   

T: 01926 47 6876  
E: richardmaybey@warwickshire.gov.uk 

 
Enquiries relating to specific reports should be made to the officer 

mentioned in the report 
 
 


